
From: Peters, Hal
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/22/2013 9:51:37 AM

Subject: RE: Other 1.85

Halti’s turn.
 
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 9:51 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Peters, Hal

Subject: RE: Other 1.85
 
Factually correct.  All boats up.
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 9:21 AM

To: Peters, Hal

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: Other 1.85
 
                OK, I rewrote it.  Josh – you wanna fact-check?  Let Hal know if you have comments/changes.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Peters, Hal 

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 9:38 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Other 1.85
 
I’m not a fan of this letter.
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